
From

Director Higher Education, Hary ana,
Shiksha Sadan, Sector-5, Panchkula.

To
The Principals of Govt. Colleges in the State of Haryana

Memo No.9/206-2023 Co.
Dated, Panchkula,the ogl t'l

Subject: India International Trade Fair - 2024.

************

Kindly refer to the subject cited above.

You are requested to send high resolution pictures of Smart Classrooms

in the below mentioned link to this branch by 3.00 PM today positively:-

http s : //form s. el e/ypWYDkmG9Ka4hMW 27

ion
for Director Higher Education,

aryana, Panchkula.
Cc: /

/ Incharge IT Cell


